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4/12/19 
 
      2020 Uniforms 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
Attached is the school’s uniform policy which outlines the uniform requirements for the 2020 school year. Some aspects 
to note are: 
 
 Prep – Year 6 

• Students are to wear their blue or red house polo shirt, navy hat and shorts from Monday to Thursday. These 
polo shirts are now embroidered with the school logo.  (Old house polo shirts that are not embroidered are 
still allowed to be worn to school. Parents can also get these embroidered at Hip Pocket in town for a minimal 
cost if they wish). 

 

• The formal checkered uniform is to be worn on Friday and special occasions. The checkered shirts are now 
embroidered with the school logo. (Old checkered shirts that are not embroidered are still allowed to be worn 
to school. Parents can also get these embroidered at Hip Pocket for a minimal cost if they wish). 

 

• The school hat is now navy in colour – all students will be issued a free navy hat at the beginning of the 2020 
school year. 

 
 Years 7 – 9 

• Students will wear a new high school polo shirt with navy hat and shorts from Monday to Thursday. 
 

• Boys will wear a checkered shirt with maroon slacks or shorts and tie on Fridays and special occasions. Girls 
will wear a checkered blouse, maroon skirt and tie on Fridays and special occasions. 
 

• The school hat is now navy in colour – all students will be issued a free navy hat at the beginning of the 2020 
school year. 

 
New uniforms will be able to be purchased from the office in late January. Please do not hesitate to make contact if you 
would like further clarification. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Gregory Neville 
Principal  
Lihir International Primary School / Work Ready Institute 

  


